
Spring Session Make-up Classes

As a reminder, make-up classes will be handled differently starting with the 
upcoming spring session.  You will no longer be able to make-up a class in 
another class.  We will be holding specific classes just for make-ups.  You must 
sign up in advance so that we do not overbook.  You will be limited to 2 make-
up classes per session.  This has always been our policy, however, we have 
been very lenient with it, and now have to abide more strictly.  Please see the 
schedule of the make-up classes below.

**All make-up classes are held on Fridays at 5:15pm, and include all ages**

Shining Star Girls
March 28th 
May 2nd 

Super Star Girls
April 4th

May 9th

All Star Girls
May 30th 
June 13th 

Shining Star Boys
April 11th

May 16th 

Super Star Boys
April 18th

May 23rd  

Tumbling (all levels)
April 25th 
June 6th 



If you sign up for a make-up class, please be sure to attend as space is limited, 
and also as a courtesy to others who may need the spot.

As always, please try to attend your regularly scheduled classes so that make-
ups are not an issue.  

Thank you!


